SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
March 25, 1950

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at Beltrami,
Minnesota, on March 25, 1950.

The president, Ole G. Olson, called the meeting to order. All directors were present and others
present were: Members of the town board of Hubbard, Scandia, and Liberty. Adolph Skyberg, Ed
Ellinger, and L. Giese of the County Board of Polk County were present. The minutes of the last meeting
were read and approved as read.

The president then called on M.M. Nygaard, Polk County Engineer, to explain the construction
of the present bridges in the above mentioned township. Some of the bridges, Mr. Nygaard stated,
were in need of repair and some of the bridges would have to be rebuilt because there were too small.

After My Nygaard’s report, those present discussed means of financing the repair and new
bridges, but there was no funds in townships to pay part of the bridges.

Motion made by Henry Nolte and seconded by Martin Braaten to adjourn. Motion carried and

the president declared the meeting duly adjourned.

N.J. Mjelde, Secretary



